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News Release 

Courthouses closed on February 18 due to weather 

The 16th Judicial Circuit of Missouri is closed on February 18, 2025, due to the weather 

conditions and the closing of county buildings by Jackson County.  

Updated information will be available on the Court’s website at www.16thcircuit.org in 

the “Public and Legal Notices” areas of the home page and on the Court’s Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/SixteenthJudicialCircuit. Individual case information is on Missouri 

Case.net. 
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